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MEMORANDUM FOR: James M. Sniezek, Deputy Executive Director
For Regional Operations

FROM: John G, Davis, Chairman
Comanche Peak Report Review Group (CPRRG)

SUBJECT: NRC POLICY AND PROCEDURES FOR PROCESSING INSPECTION FINDINGS - -

As you know, the CPRRG has been asked to review issues raised by OIA Report
86-10, including Region IV's handling of inspection findings pertaining to
Comanche Peak. IE and Region IV have already provided the CPRRG information
regarding means for resolving differences of opinions or positions arising from
inspections and inspection reports.

However, to assure that we consider all pertinent guidance in our review, we
would appreciate assistance from your staff in identifying any DEDROGR direc~
tives or other NRC policy statements relevant to Regional Office processing of
inspection findings.

The staff contact person for the CPR Bob Erickson (X-74194),

Wi

John G. Davis, Chairman
Comanche Peak Report Review Group

cc: G. Arlotto, RES
C. Heltemes, AEOD
C. Paperiello, RIII
J. Lieberman, 0GC
J. Goidbeﬁl ﬁi
. McKee, IE
D. Crutchfield, NRR

R. Hartfield, IRM
S. Collins, RI
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